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Touching the World 

By Sending Workers 

Into God’s Harvest 

Summer is for traveling!  We are look-

ing forward to seeing many of you who live off 

our usual beaten path as we travel to Colorado 

this summer for the biennial All US Staff Con-

ference in Fort Collins, CO. 

Please be in prayer for these travels 

and visits and for the 2 conferences in which 

we will participate and serve the staff. 

STILL WATERS 
2 years ago we returned to the US and 

this conference was a special blessing to us 

and our children as we had time to process 

our grief and anticipate our future serving  the 

Lord in a new place and way.  It was so helpful 

to us as we had caring staff to meet with us 

and listen to us. There was also a wonderful 

program for our MK teens and Joshua too! 

This year we will be there to help other 

missionary families who are on furlough or are 

transitioning back to the US. We will be leading 

small groups and Rochelle will be in charge of 

the Kid Care for 23 children, ages 6—8, includ-

ing our Joshua. This years’ conference will ac-

tually be twice the size of the last one! 

Please pray that we  will bless and en-

courage and build up these special folks who 

are coming from all over the world! 

STAFF CONFERENCE 
Every other year all the staff in the US 

(and those back from overseas) gather on the 

campus of Colorado State University in Fort 

Collins.  Our praise and worship raises the roof 

of Moby Gym, as over 5000 US staff members 

cry out to God with joy over what God has done 

and with prayers for greater fruitfulness.    

We are also excited to connect with 

some of the laborers who were sent out 

around the world by Steve’s Sending Team. 

We enjoy any chance we have to meet face to 

face and learn how to better support them 

from the home office. 

Please join us in prayer that the Lord 

would meet us all at our staff conference.  

Pray that we all will be renewed in spirit and 

purpose, prepared and directed in our next 

steps, and drawn closer to the Father who 

loves us. 

Pray also for our family as we serve the 

missionaries during this time. 

Thanks so much for being part of our 

ministry through your prayers! We love and ap-

preciate you so much! 

COLORADO TRIP 

With love and thanks, 

Steve, Rochelle, Andy, Ben, Melissa and Josh 

We are about to depart on a 5 week long 

trip from Florida to Colorado and back 

again. 

 July 12-16 Visit ministry partners along 

the route 

 July 17-20 Serving the staff at the CCC 

Still Waters conference for returning 

and furloughing CCC missionaries 

 July 21-30 All US Staff Conference in 

Fort Collins, CO—Serving missionaries 

in HRX ministry days 

 July 31-Aug 15 Visit ministry partners 

and family along the route back 


